
Friday, April 13, 2012

S.C. Governor's Office
Attn: Rob Godfrey
Communications Director
Office of the Governor
1205 Pendleton St.
Columbia, S.C. 29201

To Whom It May Concern,

The Spartanburg Herald-Journal - pursuant to the S.C. Freedom of Information Act - is 
requesting the application submitted by Keith Allen Sherlin, who was appointed as a 
Spartanburg County magistrate in April, 2011.
The document is considered a public record pursuant to Section 30-4-30 of the S.C. Code 
of Laws.
As the information contained in these reports primarily benefits the general public, we are 
asking that all copying costs are waived. Please advise us immediately of related costs. If 
you have any questions, please don't hesitate to call.

Thank you,

Lynne Shackleford 
Spartanburg Herald-Journal 
lynne.shackleford@shj.com 
864.562.7424
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